
 
 

June 14, 2018      [emailed to glenn@gaffneylawpc.com]  
   

Glenn Gaffney 
 

Dear Mr. Gaffney: 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
Your request was received on June 7, 2018. 

You requested Certified copies of all of the ISBE annual report cards for the years 2010 through 2017 for 
all schools in Aurora East USD 131 district and the entire district reports for 2010-2017.   

All official district- and school-level Report Cards are available for download at the following link: 
http://webprod.isbe.net/ereportcard/publicsite/getSearchCriteria.aspx.   

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelly Weston 
Assistant General Counsel 
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